
From: Louise Stonington <lstoning@msn.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 11:40 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Codes that reduce carbon emissions 

 

Greetings: 

Thank you for implementing energy codes which will result reduce carbon emissions 

and maximize the use of clean electricity. I am a science teacher. It has been clear for 

40 years that an economy based on fossil fuels cannot last, and will wreak havoc on 

our civilization. The time is over for decision makers to give credence to the 

misinformation of the fossil fuel industries. With the scientific community warning 

that we have waited far too long, now your help in facilitating a transition to clean 

energy is absolutely essential to our future.  

Thank you,  
Louise Stonington 
Seattle, WA 
Lstoning@msn.com 
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